
Confederations in joint national protest over cost 
of living

 Bulgaria 

The CITUB and Podkrepa trade union confederations will come together in a national protest on 
11 November. The union organisations are calling for action to protect purchasing power 
through higher pay and an increase in the national minimum wage. They have also called for a 
15% pay rise for public sector workers. EPSU and the PSI board meeting in Geneva sent 
messages of support. 
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